
From:   Philip Cheung   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 04, 2009

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0256-EX-ST-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Young,
I am writing to have this application withdrawn.  Thank-you for your attention.
Philip Cheung
Sr. Lead Hardware Eng.
GDAIS


